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Year 10 Timetable 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 

In my previous letter to you on the 12th June, 2020 (available on TGSA website) I informed you that 
we would be reviewing the provision for your child and would consider growing their timetable.  We 
have been so impressed by the mature and serious manner the students have adopted towards our 
strict safety protocol (social distancing and personal hygiene) and their education that we have 
decided to bring this review forwards.   We feel that the students have demonstrated that they can 
cope with an additional lesson and a lunch break.  We will of course continue to expect the highest 
standards of co-operation and work from them. 
 

In order to minimise the risk of contamination from objects brought into school, only the following 
may be brought in: 

• A lunch box or separate plastic bag containing a healthy lunch (no crisps, chocolate, sweets o 

other unhealthy snacks). 

• A water bottle – no fizzy drinks allowed 

No other items should be brought onto site.  Bags, pencil cases are not allowed to support our strict 
hygiene regime. 
 

Week Beginning 22nd June 2020 

 Mon Tues Wed Thur Fri 

W/C 22nd June Red & Orange 
groups 

Yellow & 
Green groups 

Blue & Indigo 
group 

Blue & Indigo 
group 

 

W/C 29th 
June 

Red & Orange 
groups 

Yellow & 
Green groups 

Blue group Red & Orange 
groups 

Yellow & 
Green groups 

W/C 6th July Red & Orange 
groups 

Yellow & 
Green groups 

Blue & Indigo 
group 

Blue & Indigo 
group 

 

 

Due to careful planning of staff ratios, students cannot be admitted after 9am (because they would 
miss the safety briefing). 
 

8:45 9:05 10:05 11:05 12:05 12:30 13:30 

Arrival & 
Briefing 

Maths Science Geography Lunch English Departure 

Arrival & 
Briefing 

Science Maths English Lunch Geography Departure 

 

Thank you so much for your ongoing support and encouragement, please do not hesitate to get in 
touch if you have any queries. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Alan Wilkinson 
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